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NO ON HB 4002 

 

It feels like you are trying to eliminate farmers and farming in Oregon. Why? 

 

I believe that over 90% of Oregon farms are family owned and mostly seasonal. 

Harvesting certain crops is dictated by the weather and they ‘need to make hay while 

the sun shines’, or loose product and money. This can make it break a family farm 

and they are responsible for employing so many people in rural and urban areas of 

Oregon. 

 

Please vote no on HB 4002. 

 

Thank you, 


